
Here’s the scoop!
All CHOA Residents are invited to an Ice Cream Social 
hosted by Jay Puppo and his State Farm Team on 
Saturday, September 24th from 1:00 – 3:00 pm. 

About Half Pint Brothers: Wilsonville 
middle schoolers, Ben & Lincoln started 
Half Pint Brothers, a premium ice cream 
company with their dad, Jordan Scoggins 
because they believe in hard work, 
community, and ice cream! 

Please join us at the guest parking area next to 
32530 SW Boones Bend Rd (where the golf course 
crosses Boones Bend just north of Fairway) to make 
memories with your friends and neighbors and to 
enjoy Half Pint Brothers Premium Ice Cream!



You’re
Invited!

Saturday, September 24th 2022


